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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Two Baird Holm Partners Elected to the American College of Real Estate Lawyers 

 

April 29, 2015 (OMAHA, Neb.) - Baird Holm LLP is pleased to announce that David C. Levy 

and Jon E. Blumenthal have been elected as Fellows of the American College of Real Estate 

Lawyers. 

 

The American College of Real Estate Lawyers (ACREL) is the premier, peer-selected 

organization of U.S. real estate lawyers. ACREL's distinguished, nationally-known lawyers are 

elected Fellows for their outstanding legal ability, experience and high standards of professional 

and ethical conduct in the practice of real estate law. Admission is by invitation only, after a 

rigorous screening process. David and Jon are the 8
th

 and 9
th

 lawyers from the State of Nebraska 

to be elected as ACREL Fellows. 

 

David represents clients in zoning, land use, energy, environmental and alternative real estate 

finance matters, and in transactional, administrative, legislative and judicial proceedings. He is 

the Chair of the firm’s Real Estate Section and is resident in the firm’s Omaha and Lincoln 

offices. David is also a registered lobbyist in the State of Nebraska. 

 

Jon represents clients with respect to real estate and secured lending, including the purchase and 

sale of real estate, Sanitary and Improvement Districts, construction planning, financing matters, 

foreclosures, leasing, bankruptcy/workouts and insolvency matters. He also advises clients 

regarding general business issues. 

 

About Baird Holm LLP 

Baird Holm LLP's integrated team of more than 85 attorneys, licensed in 19 states, is committed 

to connecting each of its valued clients to the positive outcomes they seek. With extensive and 

diverse expertise, we leverage each other's skills to respond efficiently to our clients' local, 

regional, national and international legal needs.  

 

Rooted by the promise to constantly evolve in anticipation of our clients' rapidly changing needs, 

Baird Holm has enjoyed steady and measured growth since its founding in 1873. Today, Baird 

Holm attorneys look to the future as they carry on the legacy created by their visionary founders. 

 

Learn more at www.bairdholm.com. 
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For more information contact Meredith Williams at 402.636.8259 or mwilliams@bairdholm.com. 
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